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Health department announces winner of ACE Award  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Left to right: Jennifer Stratton, Community Health and 
Education Supervisor; Laura Simon, Registered Dietitian; 

and Marcus Cheatham, Health Officer 
 
 
Stanton- Mid-Michigan District Health Department (MMDHD) is pleased to announce that Laura Simon, 
Registered Dietitian, was chosen by her peers to receive the ACE (Achievement, Character, Excellence) 
Award for the period April- June, 2014. 
 
Simon received multiple nominations and was described as someone who is a pleasure to work with, is 
kind and caring to all, and who comes to work every day with a smile on her face and a positive attitude. 
 
Jennifer Stratton, Simon’s supervisor, was not surprised that she was nominated and chosen to receive the 
award. “Laura plays an important role in our division and in the Women’s, Infant’s, and Children (WIC) 
program,” said Stratton. “She offers great nutrition, education and breastfeeding support to our clients, 
helps co-workers stay focused and positive, is professional, and represents the agency well.” 
 
Congratulations, Laura Simon, on winning the ACE Award, and thank you for going the extra mile! 
 
 
 
 

Mid-Michigan District Health Department serves the residents of Clinton, Gratiot and Montcalm Counties. 
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